
From: Gillian McCabe  

Sent: 17 January 2025 11:01 

To: Planning 

Subject: Eucalyptus Tree NW1 9PR 

 

Good Morning. 

  

I would like to apply for planning permission to have the eucalyptus tree in 

my back garden pruned.  I attach a hand-drawn sketch so you can see its 

position. 

  

Please don’t hesitate to contact me if you have nay questions, and I look 

forward to hearing from you. 

  

Click here to read McCabe & Barton’s privacy notice 

Best Wishes, 

Gillian McCabe 

        

  

  

  

 

  Address 17-20 Ironmonger Lane 

London EC2V 8EP 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.mccabebarton.com%2FPrivacyNotice_McCabe.html&data=05%7C02%7Cplanning%40camden.gov.uk%7Cac5cc388b1bc4d8117fb08dd36e62d81%7C5e8f4a342bdb4854bb42b4d0c7d0246c%7C0%7C0%7C638727084408617005%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=a6jYxgCy7T2g%2BAxTEEw46RKpUHu4ZTXkub2a%2BzYtNg4%3D&reserved=0

